
 
 
 
Kanuikapono Public Charter School (Anahola, Kauai)  is seeking a highly qualified teacher to 
start immediately for school year 2018 – 2019. The candidate will create curriculum that 
promote Hawaiian cultural based education and collaborate with peers and community partners 
for implementation with students. Must have a degree in education, knowledge of or previous 
teaching experience, appropriate certification with the Hawaii Teachers Standards Board, and 
knowledge and implementation of culture based project learning and ‘Olelo Hawai’i. Salary 
commensurate with experience subject to HGEA, bargaining unit 5 contract and salary 
schedules. Interested candidates should submit their resume and references by email 
(kanuikapono.pcs.board@gmail.com) to Kanuikapono Public Charter School, Transitional 
Governing Board.   


